
 

 

January 14, 2025 
 

You Have the Power to Defeat Right-to-Work in New Hampshire! 
 

Last week, we shared important information about House Bill 238-FN (usw.to/57c), the latest attempt 
to pass a "Right-to-Work" law in New Hampshire. Now, it’s time to take action. On January 22, 2025, 
the New Hampshire House Labor Committee will hold a public hearing on this harmful bill. We must 
stand together, make our voices heard, and oppose this attack on workers’ rights. Whether you live 
in New Hampshire or live in a surrounding state, let's show that New Hampshire will not let corporate 
interests undermine the power of working families. 
 

 

You Can Take Action in Two Powerful Ways! 
 

#1: Attend Labor Rally and Public Hearing! 
 

WHEN: Wednesday, January 22, 2025 at 8:30 AM 
WHERE:  33 North State Street, Concord, NH 03301 
NOTES:  The rally will be held outside. For updates regarding the rally, please visit the Facebook 

Event Page (usw.to/57k). Following the rally, the group will go to the public hearing 
together.  

 

#2: Tell the New Hampshire House Labor Committee to oppose HB 238-FN! 
 

To register your position on a bill and/or submit testimony, click HERE (usw.to/57m). 
 

STEP 1: Personal Information 

• Fill in the content boxes with your first and last name, as well as your town, state, and email 
address. 
 

STEP 2: Select Date of the Hearing 

• Select 01/22/2025 on the calendar. 
 

STEP 3: Select Bill 

• For the "Select the Committee" tab, select House Labor, Industrial, and Rehabilitative 
Services. 

• For the “Choose the Bill" tab, select 10:00 AM - HB238. 

• For the "I am" tab, you will most likely select Member of the Public. 

• Fill in the "I'm Representing" context box with the business, organization, or group that you are 
representing. If you are representing yourself only, write myself. 

• Under the “Indicate Your Position on this Bill” tab, check the I Oppose this Bill circle. 
 

STEP 4: Upload Remote Testimony (Optional) 

• If you are unable to attend the hearing in person, but wish to submit testimony on the bill, you may 
upload your testimony or use the text box to type. 

 

STEP 5: Final Review 

• Once you have reviewed that the information entered is accurate, click the Submit button at the 
bottom of the webpage. 

 

 

For more information on this issue or how you can get more involved with Rapid Response, please contact 
District 4 Rapid Response Coordinator, Mark McDonald at mmcdonald@usw.org. 

https://actionnetwork.org/user_files/user_files/000/117/737/original/25_01_10_IA_D4_NH_RTW.pdf
https://www.facebook.com/events/3524281514541725/
https://www.facebook.com/events/3524281514541725/
https://gencourt.state.nh.us/house/committees/remotetestimony/default.aspx
mailto:mmcdonald@usw.org

